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Dear PDC; 
 
Joe Kunzler here, regular commentator.  A few thoughts for this month: 
 
a) I ask you plz adopt the rulemaking petition by Conner Edwards and read 
his reply to the staff memo.  It is important there is a check and balance on 
the use of warning letters. 
 
b) I appreciate the staff's hard work to get clarity on enforcing RCW 
42.17A.555 - and yes, I have a complaint before staff on Issaquah City 
Council.  It is becoming clear to me that we may want to have some 
rulemaking guidance on this so we have clear, unmistakable standards like 
"don't give public comment instructing how to vote" and "don't endorse 
candidates from the dais."  I would rather we had clear guidance in this 
time, and got the grey heat off of our local public servants.  I feel this 
especially in the gut as one of the engineers behind the 2022 remake of the 
Open Public Meetings Act.  I hope you do also. 
 
c) I would like to speak before the PDC please. 
 
Many thanks; 
 
Joe A. Kunzler 
growlernoise@gmail.com 
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